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November 28,2001 

VldeoCom Security Systems, Inc. 
64-45 Booth St., Ste. 210 
Rego Park, NY 11374 

Dear Paul: 

This letter is to express my' gratitude for the work VideoCom Systems has done In 
my restaurants. As you know, I used to have another security company that did 
satisfactory wort for me but your installations were totally outstanding. 

Never before had I thought to have such quality work and follow up service at such 
competitive prices. In addition, I would like to recognize that Vldeoq)m perfonned. 
so cOllSmently in my restaurants that all of my GM's were unanimously satisfied 
about cameras fleIdof view and quality Image. This leaves me with only one grater 
desire to do work with you in the future. 

Thank you for all your hard work and dedkation; I will recommend VideoCom 
Systems to anyone I hear in need of a video camera security system. 

Sln(:e1l!ly 
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